
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 
 

 

          

Issue No. 22 

 29th February 2024 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 4th March 
Piano 
Coding Club P6/7 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 5th March–  
Swimming P6/7 
Girls’ Hockey Tournament 
No Hockey Club  
Piano 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 6th March –  
Boys’ Hockey Tournament 
Kids Club – 2 - 5pm  
Thursday 7th March–  
Library Van 
Gowland Shield @ R.Avenue 
Kids Club 2 – 5pm 
Flute 
Gymnastics Club  
Kids Club 1:30-5pm 
Friday 8th March 
World Book Day Celebrations 
 

Dinner –  
New Menu Week 3 

Springtime in Gorran 

It is wonderful to see the seasons changing in 
school. There was great excitement when the 

first frog spawn was spotted in the school 
pond earlier in the week. The Gorran Hare has 

also made his first appearance of the year.  

Coleraine Music Festival 
Starts next week. If you are unsure of your time, 
please get in touch. Parents are responsible for 

bringing pupils to and from the venue. The 
music festival takes place in St Patrick’s Church. 

Please wear full school uniform. Thank you.  

Clubs – Wk beginning 6th March ‘24 

• Monday – Coding Club P6/7 

• Thursday – Gymnastics P1-3 

• P4-7 
 

   

Sport Next Week  

Girls’ Hockey (McCloy Cup) – 5th March 9:30 – 12:30 

Boys’ Hockey (Pearson Cup) – 6th March 9:30 – 12:30 

Gowland Shield (Football) – 7th March 1pm – 3pm 

Girls’ Football – 14th March 1:30 – 3pm 

All fixtures at Rugby Avenue.  

Hockey players will be brought back to school for lunch. 

Football players to be collected from R. Avenue at 3pm.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

P1/2- Emma for super 
listening. Bobby-John for 

great handwriting. 
 

P3/4- James H for a great 
attitude and always being 

ready to learn. Grace for 

great work with money.  
 

P5/6- James Wi for making 
excellent progress in reading. 

Laura for excellent work on 
nouns, verbs, adjectives and 

adverbs.  Jake &  for 
having a great attitude to 

their work. 
 

P7- John for super work on 

pronouns. Maisie for 

working hard on her fractions.   
 

 

World Book Day Celebrations 
We will be celebrating world book day on 

Friday 8th March and are encouraging pupils to 
‘Snuggle up, with a good book!’. Children can 
dress up as a character or wear their favourite 
PJ’s to school. We know that some children are 
at the festival, they are welcome to bring their 
uniform to change into or wear their costume 

over their uniform.  

Save the Date  

Our school show ‘A Hint of Snow 
White’ will be in the evening, on 

Thursday 23rd May 2024. More details 
to follow, but it is important to ‘get it 

in the calendar!’  


